
  

 
 

  

 

  

 

  

 

Tilston Parochial CE Primary School 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Kelsey Mort 

Website: www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk 

22nd March 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Spring has definitely sprung this week at school with the launch of our Tidy 

Tuesday Club.  The School Committee have created a plan to develop the 

outdoor area and this week they have been busy weeding and planting 

some spring flowers.  All children will need to bring a spare set of clothes if 

they would like to join in.  Reverend Jane kindly bought us a voucher which 

we will be using to develop our garden and replenish the planters.  If anybody 

has any spare shrubs, bedding plants or large planters, we would be very 

appreciative of any donations. 

 

       
 

Music Festival 

This week our years 3 & 4 children enjoyed taking part in the music festival at 

Bishop Heber High School.  Mrs Edwards had the pleasure of taking the 

children with Mrs Lindsay Gould and Mrs Kehoe.  The staff were all 

exceptionally proud of the children’s singing, their behaviour and their 

wonderful enthusiasm. 

 

TSA Easter Bingo 

Next Friday 29th March, to mark the start of the spring break, the TSA have 

organised an Easter Bingo.  The Bingo will start at 6pm and we hope you will 

be able to join us for an evening of family fun.  Refreshments will be on sale 

throughout the evening.  Please have a read of the TSA flyer for more details. 

 

Parent Committee Meeting 

The next Parent Committee meeting will be held on Wednesday 27th March at 

6:30pm.  Everyone is welcome to come along and share ideas of ways we 

can further develop our school.  I will be sharing some samples of PE kit which 

we will be introducing in September. 
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Personal Development Goals 

 

This week’s personal development goal is work hard.  We all know that if we 

want to get good at something there are no short cut-it’s all about practising.  

Well done to the following children who have worked hard all week; it’s very 

difficult sometimes to only choose one child in each year group! 

 

 

Our Star Hand Writers                            
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Stars of the Week 
YR William: working hard in letters and sounds. 

Y1 Sienna L: working hard with her writing 

Y2 Harriet: working hard in her written work in her maths. 

Y3 Charlotte: Always working hard to achieve her best. 

Y4 Hugh: working hard in all areas, always giving her best. 

Y5 Isabelle: working hard in PE and showing tactical thinking. 

Y6 Kendra: working hard and not giving up on her writing. 

                Menu for week beginning 25th March 2019  

Monday Beef meatballs in tomato sauce with pasta and crusty 

bread or jacket potato & cheese 

Tuesday Pasta bolognese or jacket potato with cheese & beans 

Wednesday Roast beef Dinner  

or jacket potato with cheese/tuna 

Thursday Ham, sweetcorn & cheese pasta bake 

or jacket potato with cheese  

Friday Fish & chips or cheese and tomato pizza with chips 

To show that we all appreciate the 

wonderful things our Mum’s do for us, 

please look in the Whitchurch Herald 

next Wednesday.  Each child has 

drawn a special picture of their 

wonderful Mums and they will be 

printed in the newspaper. 
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Parents’ Evening 

Thank you for attending Parents’ Evening this week; it was lovely to see so 

many families celebrating their child’s achievements.  We are very proud of 

how hard they all work and appreciate your support. 

 

Thank you 

I would like to say a sincere thank you on behalf of all the staff and myself.  I 

recently wrote asking parents to encourage their child/ren to come into 

school independently and explained the benefits for us starting the day 

promptly.  You have all worked with us and this has significantly improved the 

quality of teaching time; teachers have been able to focus their time on the 

children and this has created a much calmer and purposeful start to the 

school day. 

 

Premier Sport Clubs 

Our Premier Sports coaches will be running two new clubs next 

half term for KS2 children and EYFS & KS1. These will be Y3/4/5 

& 6 Football every Wednesday and Reception and KS1 Tri Golf 

every Tuesday.  Clubs will run from 3:15-4:15pm.   There will be a small charge 

of £2.50 per session to cover some of the coaching costs.  Our Premier Sport 

clubs will start during the week beginning 15th April 2019 so please return your 

permission slip as soon as possible if your child would like to take part. Places 

will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. Clubs will run for 6 weeks 

up until half term. 

 

Tilston Parish Council 

Are you interested in joining the Parish Council?  If you would like to play an 

active role in further developing our community, please see the attached 

poster for details.  Tilston Parish Council work hard to support our school and 

the local community and this is an exciting opportunity to have an input in 

future developments.  

 

 
 

May the peace of the Father fall on this school. 

May the love of Jesus fill this school. 

May the spirit of God give energy to this school. 

Amen. 

 

We will break up on Friday 29th March for a two week break.  We will return to 

school on Monday 15th April. 

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
Mrs Kelsey Mort 
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---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------   

 
 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS     First half of Summer Term 2019 

 

Name of child …………………………………..   Year group ………… 
 

 

 

 

Please tick (✓) to indicate your child’s choice/s: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

*There is a £15 charge for these clubs for the half term. 
 

 

 

 

I would like my child to attend after school clubs and will arrange for 

him/her to be collected from school at the end of the session. I will ensure 

my child takes part in all the sessions. 
 

Please tick as appropriate: 
 

О I enclose payment of £……………. (please make cheques payable 

to Cheshire West and Chester)  

OR 

О I have paid online at www.schoolmoney.co.uk 

 

Signed .................................................................     Parent/Guardian 
 

Day Club Age Group ✓ 

Wednesday Football KS2  

Tuesday Tri Golf Reception/Year 

1 & 2 
 

http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/

